
UNOFFICIAL TRANSLATION 

 

Number      : 150/CLD/HMS/IX/2022  
Attachment  : - 
Re.      : Notice on Postponement of the Annual Public Expose of  
   PT Hanjaya Mandala Sampoerna Tbk. (the “Company”) 
 
Jakarta, 16 September 2022 
 
To. 
The Board of Directors of PT Bursa Efek Indonesia 
Indonesia Stock Exchange Building 
Jl. Jend. Sudirman Kav. 52-53 
Jakarta - 12190  
  
Attn.: Head of Company Evaluation Division I 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Referring to the Company’s Letter regarding Notice on the plan to carry out the Annual Public Expose 
No.148/CLD/HMS/IX/2022 to the Indonesia Stock Exchange which was submitted through the SPE 
OJK dated 13 September 2022 and as well as uploaded on the Company's website, the Company 
hereby conveys the postponement of the Annual Public Expose until further notice. 
 
Hence we convey the notice, and we thank  you for your attention.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
Signed and sealed 
 
 
Yly Suardy 
Corporate Secretary 


